
 Minutes of the Joint Meeting of the East Fork-Trinity Chapter 

TEXAS SOCIETY SONS OF THE AMERICAN REVOLUTION 

And the 

Colonel George Mason Chapter 

National Society of the Daughters of the American Revolution 

April 8, 2008 

 

The joint meeting of the East Fork-Trinity Chapter, SAR and the Colonel George Mason Chapter, NSDAR, was 

called to order at 7:00 p.m. at the First Presbyterian Church of Garland, located at 930 W. Ave B, Garland, TX, by 

the president of the Colonel George Mason Chapter. 

 

The DAR Ritual was then recited by the President and Chaplain of the Colonel George Mason Chapter. 

 

The President of the Colonel George Mason Chapter, DAR, led the Pledge of Allegiance to the United States Flag, 

Compatriot Past President Harmon Adair led the Pledge to the Texas Flag, and Compatriot Secretary Allen Christian 

led the Pledge to the SAR Flag.   

 

The President of the Colonel George Mason Chapter, DAR, presented certificates to the DAR’s American History 

Essay winners.  First Place: Tyler Harris, Second Place: Gabriel Esayas and Third Place: Steve Phan. 

 

President Delora Lewis announced that Dylan Asher, a fifth grader at Pullen Elementary of the Rockwall 

Independent School District, had won first place in the East Fork-Trinity Poster Contest.  Dylan’s poster also won 

fourth in the TXSSAR poster contest.  Dylan will be awarded a one hundred dollar United States Savings Bond by 

TXSSAR and fifty dollars by the East ForkTrinity Chapter.   

 

President Delora Lewis then announced that Melissa Rodriguez, a fifth grader at Walnut Glen Academy of the 

Garland Independent School District, had won second place in the Chapter’s poster contest.  Melissa’s fifth grade 

teacher, Mardi Johnson, accepted the second place award in her absence.  Melissa will receive a thirty five dollar 

award from the East Fork-Trinity Chapter. 

 

President Lewis then presented Past President Pins to past Presidents Charles Windham and Harmon Adair.  He 

thanked them for their service to the chapter. 

 

President Lewis Presented a Gold Marsha Washington Award to Janice Hill of the Colonel George Mason Chapter, 

DAR, for her service and support of the East Fork-Trinity Chapter. 

 

President Delora Lewis led the SAR Closing. 

 

The DAR President adjourned the meeting at 7:15 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Dr. Allen L. Christian 

Secretary, East Fork-Trinity Chapter - TXSSAR  


